
Mondays – Disciple-making (2-by-2)

Tuesdays – Missionaries

Wednesdays – Partner Organizations

July 2024

Thursdays – Administration & Support

Fridays – Translation & Consulting

Saturdays & Sundays – Deaf Community

Pray for Eurasian leader *David and his family as they move
across the country of *Kha

Praise God as a Deaf church in Costa Rica celebrates 20
years

Praise God for the celebrations in Ghana and Nigeria as the
disciple-making teams remember what God has done for
their ministry

Pray for our missionaries and other staff in Kenya as they
shelter in place as widespread protests rock the country

Pray for J. and Wendy as they grieve the recent loss of
Wendy’s father

Praise God for the blessing of a third child for Bobby and
Krysta, coming in January 2025 

Deaf Harbor just released a series of devotionals showing
how God has transformed Deaf lives. Pray that the devos
would impact many
Pray for the summer camp happening at the end of this
month for Deaf Teen Quest as they reach Deaf teens in the
U.S.

Pray for Converge’s Deaf Catalyst team working in Togo as
they navigate a transition in the ministry

Pray for our team in Kenya as they prepare for the
celebration taking place at our DOOR Africa campus in
August

Pray for wisdom and guidance for the Strategic
Ministry Council (SMC) as they meet to advise on the
future of DOOR
Pray for the survey team as they sift through data from
their recent trip and write up reports

Praise God for the addition of a healthy baby boy to
Director of Consulting Shadrack’s family! 

Pray for Aris as she prepares for her wedding and a period
of training in Israel

Pray for our North African team as they struggle with
electricity issues in their studio, and two translators on the
team have health concerns

Pray for more resources and opportunities similar to the
Jesus Film in ASL to become available in other sign languages

Pray for the gospel to impact and transform Deaf people
worldwide

Praise God for the growing interest in the welfare of the
Deaf community

*—name changed for security purposes


